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Newsletter No. 12 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Curriculum Enrichment  
We have had a very busy, but fun term! Children have enjoyed an array of different learning experiences. 
Class Two and Three got involved in competing in an online TT Rockstars competition with other schools in 
the local area. We loved their competitive enthusiasm in this and also the fact that they were improving 
their times tables at the same time as having some fun. Thank you to all those parents who were able to 
come in to support our Science Celebration Event. This was a real hands-on afternoon, with children and 
adults collaborating and enjoying learning together. World Book day was a smashing success. We all loved 
sharing the children’s creative ‘book on plates’. It was so hard to choose the winners for the book hampers 
as they really were all so great. Thank you to parents for supporting this and getting involved.  
 
This week we have a change of timetable to our normal Easter end of term.   On Thursday (21st March) we 
will be having a Celebration Assembly at 9.05am (like we would normally have each Friday) and then in the 
same afternoon (Thursday) all parents are invited to the Easter Service at St Mary’s Church 
Bromesberrow) at 3pm.  This is expected to finish at 3.30pm.    If you are not attending the service, please 
would you pick up your child from the church rather than school at 3.30pm. The bus should run to its 
normal times if you need it. 
Friday 22nd March is our last day of term and school will finish at 3.30pm as normal. 
 
It is important to us that parents have the opportunity to be involved in their child’s learning and we know 
from feedback that this is something you value. We do try to vary this for you, opening up the school, so 
you can see what your child/children are up to. Many of being parents ourselves, we appreciate that you 
often get very little out of your children when you ask them how their day has been! We do also understand 
that not everyone is able to attend everything due to work commitments. Our next curriculum events will be 
slightly more formal and informative: 
 

 
Class 1 went to Bromsberrow Shop today to buy ingredients for 
their parents food tasting afternoon on Friday.  They had a great 
time finding everything they needed.  Thank you to the staff at the 
shop for helping us and for the lovely squash.   
As we know, shopping is thirsty work! 
 
 
 
 
 

Cooperation Cooperation 

Cooperation 

Cooperation 
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Class 2 visited Glynch Brook on Monday to investigate the river flow at different parts of the river.  They 
used their teamwork skills and had a great time.  Miss Davies will be putting some pictures onto the school 
website shortly. 
 
Y6 SATS meeting (17th April, 3pm-3.30pm): We work to keep things very relaxed for the children, so that 
they do not feel pressured. Please come along to learn more about the process and what happens on the 
week itself. SATs week is the week beginning the 13th May.  
Y1 Phonics Screening Check (PSC) Meeting (17th April, 3pm-3.30pm): Children in Y1 will be taking part 
in the PSC in the week beginning 10th June. Please come along to learn more and what you can do at 
home to support your child in this.  
 
Forest School 

Class One: First Friday afternoon after Easter up until May half 
term. 
Class Two: Will be after May half term holidays. 
Class Three: First Thursday after Easter up until July. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
PE 
 

 
Class One:     Wednesdays 
Class Two:     Mondays  
Class Three:  Mondays and Fridays 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Readathon 
We are loving hearing about all the children’s reading fun and challenges! We have had a little chuckle at 
the extreme reading challenges! Keep the fun going and keep your child’s teacher up to date by sending 
pics through to admin@st-marys-bromesberrow.gloucs.sch.uk  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjLx5aDorPLAhVkSZoKHdHQAuUQjRwIBw&url=http://www.queensgate.stockport.sch.uk/awards/&psig=AFQjCNGnV0hCcs5lIyy8Tg5xWwtwZEF5dQ&ust=1457601239149382
https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http://www.classoftheirown.com/images/holidayimages/ForestSchool%20Logo2.png&imgrefurl=http://www.classoftheirown.com/holiday_clubs/forest.php&h=1483&w=3016&tbnid=k_X0gn6SRHdckM:&docid=5VSgm0OuhaSCxM&ei=Oe_fVo_0H4naUeiKiaAC&tbm=isch&ved=0ahUKEwjP9J3Ap7PLAhUJbRQKHWhFAiQQMwhBKBwwHA
mailto:admin@st-marys-bromesberrow.gloucs.sch.uk


 

 
Local Events 
 
 
 
 

Ledbury Poetry Festival 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                     
 
                             Deer Park Easter Egg Hunt 
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Dates for Diary 

Dates  Event  Notes  

Wed 20th March Whole school trip to Think Tank- Birmingham  

Thu 21st March Church Service – Parents welcome at St 

Mary’s Church - Bromesberrow 

3pm-3.30pm 

Thu 21st March Normal ‘ Friday’ Celebration Assembly today 9.05am 

Fri  22nd March Class 1 parents invited for food tasting 2pm 

Fri 22nd March Last day of term . Pick up 3.30pm from 

school. 

 

Mon 8th April Children back in school for Summer Term  

Wed 17th April Parents Meeting Yr6 Sats 3pm- 3.30pm 

Wed 17th April Parents Meeting – Phonics 3pm -3.30pm 

Mon 6th May Bank Holiday Monday  

Fri 24th May Break up for half term holidays – 3.30pm  

Mon 3rd June Children back in school  

Thu 11th July Yr 5 Taster Day at John Masefield HS  

Fri 12th – Sun14th July Oakerwood Residential – (Class 3)  

Fri 19th July Last day of Term  

Fri 19th July Leavers Service in St Mary’s Church  

Tue 2nd Sept Children back in school for new academic 

year 
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